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Medical 	 The question of a Medical Inspection of both schools was discussed, and it was Inspection. 
decided that this should be discussed at the next meeting. 

Reports of 	 The Reports of the Headmaster and Headmistress for the year 1935-36 were Headmaster and 
Headmistress. 	considered and on the motion of the Revd. P. C. Dean, seconded by Mr. C. W. Harris, 

both were congratulated on the satisfactory progress of the Schools. 

 
Confirmed 

Chairman. 
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